
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
WINTER PLAYING CONDITIONS 

 
 
 
During the months, October to April, green fees are reduced 
to reflect the time of year and course conditions. During this 
period 9 of the 27 holes may be closed to allow for course 
maintenance and rest, however, the remaining 18 holes will 
be available for play. The Club therefore reserves the right to 
alter the course layout as necessary during this period. 
 
Winter restrictions may include temporary greens, forward 
tees and lifting from fairways. If in any doubt, you are advised 
to check with the club prior to travelling. 
 
Should you require catering, either before or after play, we 
would ask that you advise us at least 7 days prior, if possible 
as catering hours are educed during the above period. 
 
We endeavour to ensure that you and your party have an 
enjoyable and successful day and, if there is anything you feel 
we might be able to do to help, please do not hesitate to let 
us know. 
 
Similarly, if you require any assistance in advance of your visit 
or wish to purchase prizes from the Professional’s Shop, 
please contact Gregor Howie our Professional, on 01292 
311322. 
 
The Club reserves the right to suspend the use of buggies if 
ground conditions are unsuitable. 

 


